
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 

What a wonderful week of celebrations we had. A huge thank you must first be said to the staff team for ensuring that all of the planned activities we have had 
in place have all taken place and ensured amazing experiences and memories for our children. Another huge thank you to yourselves, for remembering which 
outfit was needed on which day—there has been lots to remember! But seeing all of the children dressed up and enjoying the days have made it all the more 

memorable and I do hope that it will be a week the children will remember! 
 

The Open Evening on Wednesday night was a lovely evening of reminiscing and time for people to talk and look over the pictures and artefacts we have had in 
school. It was nice to welcome staff and pupils old and new—and lovely for me to be able to chat with Mrs Gasston and Miss Boville the two Head Teachers 

before myself—I bet there are not many schools that have been able to have that opportunity—it was very special. 
 

Please enjoy a selection of photographs of the week!  The next three weeks are equally as busy and a further final newsletter will follow with a round up of all of 
the final parts of our busy term! 

 
Thank you once again for all of your support! 

 
Best Wishes, 

Miss Holt 

June 2025 

Keep in touch....... 
WEBSITE 

www.eastboldoninfantschool.org.uk  

A few final term Diary Dates coming up… 
· W/B 30th June—Health and Fitness fortnight begins—further details to be shared 

· Wednesday 2nd July—Choir to attend The Big Sing at Gateshead International Centre for Music (pm) 
· W/B 7th July—Reports to parents this week 

· Monday 7th July—Sports Day for the whole school at East Boldon Junior School field. 
· Friday 11th July—Move up day for the school and Year 2 children to attend East Boldon Juniors for the day (collection 

from East Boldon Juniors this day) 
· Tuesday 15th July—Year 2 Leaver’s Concert -2.15pm in the school yard, weather permitting. 

 
FRIDAY 18TH JULY—SCHOOL ENDS FOR THE SUMMER BREAK 



Miss Holt loves a quote! 

“A warm smile is the universal language of kindness” 
William Arthur Ward 

 


